
 

Broadway’s Outdoor Fall Festival was a hit, with perfect weather 

and great participation from residents, staff, and families. The event 

featured pumpkin decorating, games, delicious treats, and live 

music, creating a festive atmosphere for all ages.  

A big thank you to our staff, volunteers, and local businesses for 

their hard work and support in making this event a success. We also 

appreciate the families who joined us for a fun-filled day. Thanks to 

everyone who helped make the festival memorable!  



Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Claude D.   12/04 

Helen E.   12/14 

Lennie D.    12/16 

Carolyn L.    12/19 

Victoria I.    12/20 

Oscar B.    12/21 

Betty P.    12/24 

 

 

Employees:  

Cherelle Boyd              12/01 

Makenna  Fox   12/02 

Lakeisha Major   12/02 

Britney Use   12/06 

Seyquan  Bibs   12/08 

Chanta Poindexter    12/09 

Kaci Ruffin    12/09 

Mercy Eschete    12/14 

Natasha  Griffith   12/14 

Melissa Triplett    12/16 

Jonell  Washington  12/18 

Kathy Dardar    12/19 

Anthony  Taylor    12/19 

Lekecia Thompkins    12/26 

Monique  Boudreaux  12/29 

Chrishelle Davis  

Chrishelle is a skilled CNA who 
goes above and beyond for her 

residents. She takes great pride in 
her work and ensures that 

residents’ rooms are immaculate. 
On behalf of the Broadway 

team, we commend your hard 
work and dedication! 

Congratulations on being 
selected as Employee of the Month!  

Ms. Donna  

Ms. Donna is kind, humble, and 

always a joy to be around. She 

treasures family visits and enjoys 

spending time outdoors, all while 

wearing a beautiful smile. Since 

joining the Broadway family, she has 

made remarkable progress. 

Congratulations, Ms. Donna, on being 

selected as Resident of the Month!  

Amanda Babin  12/02  8 Years  

Regina Cantrelle  12/05  1 Year 

Anse Barbier   12/06  7 Years  

Tameka  Bourda  12/08  21 Years 

Gloria Ramirez   12/08  1 Year 

Darolyn Turner  12/10  10 Years 

Lekecia Thompkins   12/13  3 Years 

Melissa Arceaneaux 12/15  2 Years 

Tanya  Chisley  12/19  1 Year 

Andressa Landry  12/19  1 Year 

Britney Use   12/19  1 Year 

Josephine Bradley   12/29  2 Years 

Deanna Joseph  12/29  2 Years 

Happy Anniversary! 

 

Our Dietary Manager, Linette Richard, recently 

donated cookie kits for residents to enjoy dec-

orating. It’s become a fun pastime, and eat-

ing the delicious cookies afterwards is the 

sweetest reward!  

  



Celebrating Veterans Day at The Broadway, we honored our 

veterans with heartfelt songs and appreciation. Kingdom 

Impact Global Worship Centre blessed us with patriotic 

music, followed by a reception with cake and refreshments. 

We extend our deepest gratitude to the following veterans 

for their service and sacrifice! 

Veterans:   

Gilford Bergeron, Army  

Lovell Saucier, Army  

Jeremy Ryman, Navy  

Terance Allen, Marine 

Amerie Heims, National Guard 

 

Honorary Veterans:  

Bertran Rabalais, Navy  

Tilman Gros  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

To enrich the lives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities filled 

with respect, encouragement, and compassion. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home ad-

dress so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 


